
Circular Letter 1 to Managers of schools July 2024 

 

Registration of Private Pre-primary Schools 2025-2026 

 

Managers of Private Pre-Primary Schools are informed that applications for 

the renewal of registration of Private Pre-Primary schools, for period January 

2025 to December 2026, is now open until 31st July 2024.  

 

Managers are required to fill in and submit complete applications, along with 

all required and relevant documents and evidences, for renewal of registration 

of their school, on or before the closing date 31st July 2024. 

 

Application for registration forms can be downloaded from ECCEA website 

http://www.eccea.mu.  

 

Incomplete application forms will not be considered for the registration of the 

school. The Authority will assume no responsibility for late applications.  

 

From Management 

2nd July 2024 
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